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16th September 2022 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
I’m writing to let you know about the exciting new before and after school Sports Clubs being 
provided at Broughton Jewish. All will be free of charge and are starting from next Tuesday 20th 
September.  
 
Your child is welcome to come and try an initial taster session and if they then wish to join, you 
can email the School Office to sign them up. 
 
There is something for everyone, from Reception through to Year 6.The clubs being provided, for 
the Autumn Term, are as follows  
 
Monday morning 8.00am - 8.40am KS1 Gymnastics 
 
Tuesday morning 8.00am - 8.40am KS2 Girls' Gymnastics 
 
Wednesday morning 8.00am - 8.40am KS2 Basketball 
 
Thursday morning 8.00am- 8.40am KS1 Basketball 
 
 
Monday 4pm – 5pm - Y5 & Y6 Girls' Football Club 
 
Tuesday 4pm – 5pm – Y3 & Y4 Girls' Football Club 
 
Wednesday 3.30pm - 4.30pm - KS1 Girls' Football Club 
 
Thursday 3.30pm – 4.30pm - Reception Football Club - boys and girls together. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Cull 
Head of PE 

 


